o

LB L
Republic of the Philippines

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

November 25, 1998

CHED MEMORANDUM ORDER (CMO)

No. 54
Series of 1998

APSSA 2000 7TH ASIA PACIFIC STUDENT AFFAIRS CONFERENCE

CHEDRO Directors
‘Heads of Colleges and Universities.
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The Asia Pacific Student Services Association (APSSA) in cooperation with. the
Commission on_Higher Education (CHFD) is inviting interested participants 1o the
APSSA 2000 7th Asia Pacific Student Affairs Conference to be held in the Midtown
Hotel, M. Adriatico St., Ermita, Manila from July 5109, 2000.

The main theme of the conference is “Renewing Our Commitment to the Student
Services”.

Local participants will be charged Four Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (P4,500) while
the foreign participants will be charged Six Hundred Twenty Five US Dolar (US$625)
payable on or before July 5, 2000 chargeable against regular agency funds. These will
cover one pre-conference workshop, four conference sessions/workshops, all
conference luncheons, snacks and the Philippine Dance and Music Concert.

Allchecks, bank dras, money order and cash payments shall be made payable to the
Asia Pacific Student Services Association (APSSA)
School of Arts and Sciences
Atenco de Manila University
Box 154, Manila, Philippines

Attached are the registration form and documents for your information and perusal.

DAP Bidg., San Miguel Avenue, Ortigas Center, Pasig City



5. Participants should confirm their attendance to:

Dr. Manuel M. Tejido
APSSA 2000 Steering Committee Head
School of Arts and Sciences

Ateneo de Manila University

P.0. Box 154, Marila 1099, Philippines
Tel. No.: (632)4266098; 4266001
FAXNo.: (632)426-60-9

6. For widest and immediate dissemination,

ANGEL C. ALCALA

Chairman





